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Friends of Manial Palace Museum

Minutes of the Board Meeting held on
Monday December 7, 2009 at the Supreme
Council of Antiquities

Attendees:

Mr. Abbas Hilmi — Chairman

Dr. Mohamed Shaker — Vice Chairman
Dr. Mohamed Hassouna — Secretary
Mrs. S. A. Awad — Treasurer

Mrs. Mediha Hilmi - Member

Mr. Hassan Kamy - Member

Dr. Assad Nadim — Member

Mr. Samir Raafat

Mrs. Lyn Younes

Apologies:

Mr. Salah Allam — Member

Dr. Malak Badrawi — Member

Dr. Nelly Hanna — Member

Dr. Nawal Hassan - Member

Dr. Mohamed Nasser Kotby - Member
Mrs. Nejla EI Maghraby — Member

V- The Board approved the previous minutes.

Y- Membership:
- List of New members has been submitted
to Dr. Mohamed Shaker, Vice chairman
and Head of the Membership Committee,

for review and approval.
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Y-

- It was approved that all the members who

had fallen behind in their annual
subscriptions should be sent a reminder
to pay or their subscription will be

cancelled.

Finance: Suzan A. Awad, Treasurer, gave a
breakdown of the financial position as at
December 31, 2007 and December 31,
2008. She reported that the 2009 figures
are prepared, will be closed at the end of
the year and presented for approval at the

next meeting.

The Chairman’s statement and report on all
the activities of the Association since the

beginning of the year was approved.

The list of proposed activities for 2010 was
approved.

UTIU masters course in curatorial studies

was discussed and agreed.

There was no other subject to discuss.

Next Board Meeting: It was agreed that we
should determine a date for the next BM

around mid February 2010.

Mohamed Hassouna

The Secretary of the Association
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